
Therefore everyone who hears these words of mine and puts them into practice is like a wise man who built his house on the rock. 
(Matthew chapter 7 verse 24, NIV) 

 
Headteacher: Mr Gavin Beetham 

 Desford Road 
  Thurlaston 

                                                    Leicester 
16th June 2023                                      LE9 7TE 

Telephone: 01455 888243 
      email: office@thurlaston.leics.sch.uk 

                              website: www.thurlaston.leics.sch.uk 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
We are looking forward to the Carnival in just over a week’s time. On Carnival day we hope to open the school 
to prospective parents between the Country Dancing and the Choir. (Approximately 1:15pm to 2:15pm).  
 
The letter with permissions for the choir and country dancing was sent earlier in the week: please return the 
slip as soon as possible. 
 
The ticket and permission letter for the KS2 production was sent out earlier in the week. Please note if you 
require more than 2 tickets for the afternoon performance please request the number you need and send the 
money. The evening performances have an initial limit of 2 each performance from each family. Please send 
the money for these but if you would like extras, if they are available, request them but do not send the 
money until that have been allocated after the closing date.  
 
Children in Class 2 due to take the Phonics Check last week. Year 4 children should have taken the 
Multiplication Tables Check last week. Any that missed it will take it in the coming week as permitted by 
regulation. 
 
Min-Y-Don payment - Please note all balances are due on or before Monday 3rd July.  
 
Church and Chapel Notices - 'There will be a Family service held in the carnival marquee on Sunday the 25th 
June at 11am. All are very welcome to come and join in. There will be a time for the children, and kid’s activity 
packs available for those who would like them. The service is followed by a free buffet lunch up at the Village 
Hall.' 
 
PTFA Notices 
Thanks to everyone who helped at or came to the summer fayre after school last Friday we raised nearly 
£400. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

Gavin Beetham 
 
 

Dates 
27th and 28th June – KS2 Production 
3rd July – Year 6 –Go Ape 
4th July – Sports Day (Afternoon) 
7th July – School Trips (funded by the school) 

11th July – Leavers Tea 
12th July Leavers Assembly (am) 
12th July Last day of School 
13th July School Closed for the Summer 
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Thanks to everyone who helped at or came to the summer fayre after school last Friday we raised nearly 
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Yours sincerely 
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The letter with permissions for the choir and country dancing was sent earlier in the week: please return the 
slip as soon as possible. 
 
The ticket and permission letter for the KS2 production was sent out earlier in the week. Please note if you 
require more than 2 tickets for the afternoon performance please request the number you need and send the 
money. The evening performances have an initial limit of 2 each performance from each family. Please send 
the money for these but if you would like extras, if they are available, request them but do not send the 
money until that have been allocated after the closing date.  
 
Children in Class 2 due to take the Phonics Check last week. Year 4 children should have taken the 
Multiplication Tables Check last week. Any that missed it will take it in the coming week as permitted by 
regulation. 
 
Min-Y-Don payment - Please note all balances are due on or before Monday 3rd July.  
 
Church and Chapel Notices - 'There will be a Family service held in the carnival marquee on Sunday the 25th 
June at 11am. All are very welcome to come and join in. There will be a time for the children, and kid’s activity 
packs available for those who would like them. The service is followed by a free buffet lunch up at the Village 
Hall.' 
 
PTFA Notices 
Thanks to everyone who helped at or came to the summer fayre after school last Friday we raised nearly 
£400. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

Gavin Beetham 
 
 

Dates 
27th and 28th June – KS2 Production 
3rd July – Year 6 –Go Ape 
4th July – Sports Day (Afternoon) 
7th July – School Trips (funded by the school) 

11th July – Leavers Tea 
12th July Leavers Assembly (am) 
12th July Last day of School 
13th July School Closed for the Summer 



Therefore everyone who hears these words of mine and puts them into practice is like a wise man who built his house on the rock. 
(Matthew chapter 7 verse 24, NIV) 

 
Headteacher: Mr Gavin Beetham 
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